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November 20, 2014 – PJR donated cellular phones with accessories to the “Cell 

Phones for Soldiers” program.  We at PJR proudly support and appreciate the 

efforts of American men and women who serve, or who have served, in the United 

States of America armed forces.  
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Cell Phones for Soldiers Inc. is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization dedicated to providing cost-free 

communication services to active-duty military members and veterans.  

 

 

 


